Diocese of Prince Albert OFFICE OF THE BISHOP



Diocèse de Prince Albert BUREAU DE L'EVEQUE

July 15, 2020

Dear Clergy and all the faithful of the diocese of Prince Albert,

Greetings as we continue to enjoy the summer months with the days slipping by ever so quickly through our fingertips!

For many years, the diocese of Prince Albert has been wanting to express its appreciation to the people who have done exemplary service to evangelize their fellow people. As you know, people give witness in many different ways. Some might do good works, whisper a word of comfort, or be a source of encouragement in living out the faith. Thankfully, this list can go on and on.

Appropriately, a medal has been created to express – in a very humble way – our appreciation for persons who have served in an exceptional way in our diocese. The medal has been named the Prince Albert Diocesan Medal of the Sacred Heart and will be given out annually.

This year, we would like to give out 7 medals representing the perfect number in the bible, one person from each deanery and one person chosen by the Bishop. We would also like for the medals to be given out later this fall. So, I ask that you review the attached package with the criteria, and I encourage you to submit your nominations before September 15, 2020.

If you have any questions regarding the package, I would ask that you contact Fr. Maurice Fiolleau, the interim coordinator of the Selection Committee.

May the love of the Lord and wisdom of the Holy Spirit guide your deliberations and nominations!

Yours in Christ,

Most Rev. Albert Thévenot, M. Afr.

+ allet themat MAF

Bishop of Prince Albert

'To help our people rediscover Christ, the incarnate word of God because we are all called to holiness'